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The Polish Kabaddi Federation held the 3rd Beach Kabaddi Polish Championship in 
Augustow, in Podlasie province on 19th August. Ambassador Nagma Mallick was 
guest of honour at the event hosted by Miroslaw Karolczuk, the Mayor of Augustow.  
 
The Women’s Championship was won by the Warsaw Valkyrias, a stalwart group of 
Polish kabaddi players. The Men’s Championship was won by the talented team 
Pruszków Jokers, after defeating five competing teams including one from Glasgow, 
UK. The Polish teams, both women’s and men’s, had mostly Polish players who 
displayed remarkable kabaddi skills.  
 
Ambassador Mallick, in her remarks, expressed her happiness at witnessing the 
amazing talent in kabaddi on display, commended Michal Spiczko, the President of 
the Polish Kabaddi Federation, for his consistent efforts to popularise the game in 
Poland, and thanked Mayor Karolczuk for his hospitality in hosting the tournament 
every year. 
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